
 

 

November 9, 2020 

 

Matthew DeLeon 

118 N. Clark St. 

Chicago, IL 60602 

 

Dear Mr. DeLeon, 

 

I would like to request a virtual meeting of the South Suburban Cook County Commissioners Selection 

Committee for METRA District 4 Board of Directors be noticed for Thursday, November 13, 2020 at 

10:00am to consider the appointment of one (1) Metra Board Director [South Suburban Metra District 4] 

for the term expired June 30, 2020 [this position is presently held by Don A. DeGraff].  

 

Note: the last meeting of this committee was on Sept. 16, 2016, and at the time the Chairman was the 

Commissioner with the most weighted vote, Commissioner Murphy. As current Commissioner of the 6th 

District, I currently have the most weighted vote.  

 

I appreciate your assistance, and please let me know if you should have any questions or concerns.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Donna Miller 

Cook County Commissioner, 6th District 

 

 
DM/bc 

 


